
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

Eastway Primary School 
Rossall Road  

Moreton 
Wirral  

CH46 8TA 
 
     

Headteacher: Mrs Emily Morris 

 
:   0151 677 1235  

:  schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk 

:  eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk 

 

 
Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 

18th November 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
  

SEN Sports Festival – Leasowe Recreation Centre 
Friday 19th November 2021 :1.30pm – 2.30pm  

 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been been selected to play 
football at a SEN sports festival tomorrow. 
 
Your child needs to bring trainers to school, these need to be suitable for playing 
on Astroturf (no studs) but don’t need to worry about wearing or bringing any 
sportswear. 
 
The teaching staff and children will leave school at 1.00 pm and should return back to Eatsway 
in plenty of time for their transport home.  

 
These football games and competitions have been arranged by Wirral School 
Games to promote inclusive practice in sports. We are working hard to 
encourage all our children with special educational needs to not see this as 
a barrier to participating in fixtures, competitions, festivals and games. We 
look forward all the events coming up in the future.  
 

In addition to the children taking part in some football matches, there will also be some football 
themed multi skill stations, which will be lots of fun and non competitive. The intention is for 
children to just have a fun and enjoyable afternoon.  
 
There is no cost involved and permission to attend this event is covered by the annual school 
declaration and consent form. However, if you have any concerns please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Kind regards  
  

Mrs Emily Morris  

 

Headteacher 

 
 


